
happy
holidays

WITH APPRECIATION, 

we wish you peace, 
prosperity, health 

and great happiness 
this holiday season 

and during the 
year ahead

In lieu of traditional gifts, we have made donations to

The Foundation for Portland Public Schools Food Fund
 

and

MaineHealth COVID-19 Response Fund.

We are grateful for our relationship with you and thank you for your support!

As COVID-19 continues to change the 
healthcare landscape, MaineHealth 

continues to need support. Donations 
provide vital support such as:

•	 Resources for front line caregivers
•	 Expanding telehealth technology
•	 Transforming spaces to accommodate 

complex care needs and social-distancing 
guidelines

•	 Creating innovative solutions (ventilator 
splitters, structures for safe patient 
transport, and continuous training)

•	 Participating in clinical trials and 
research to discover prevention methods, 
treatments, or a cure for COVID-19

The Foundation for Portland Public Schools 
Food Fund is a collaboration with Food 

Fuels Learning (FFL) to help ensure food 
security for PPS students and is made 

possible through generous donations by the 
community. 

Recently, the funds have been used to 
supplement boxes of groceries provided by 
Wayside Food Programs that are delivered 

to 235 Portland Public Schools families 
each week with additional fresh produce 

and culturally appropriate foods requested 
by our many immigrant families. The boxes 

are hugely appreciated by the families, 
especially during the pandemic. 
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